Monmouth Beach Library

Meet Miss Katy, our new Children's Librarian!

Monmouth Beach Library will once again welcome young readers to the library by way of "Storytime on the Porch"

Outdoors on the Borough Hall Porch

Beginning June1st, 2021

Miss Katy has fun filled stories, songs, rhymes and crafts to "take and make" at home! Directions included!

Please stop in for a visit to select a storybook or two and pick up a craft to make at home. A "party hat" complete with decorations will be available May17th, and May 24th a "patriotic parade stick" just in time for a Memorial Day celebration!

Miss Katy also does a virtual story time via Monmouth County Library.

Swing by the library to sign up and pick up forms for our

Summer Reading Program

"Tails and Tales"

The program will run from June 22nd to August 17th